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Comments: Hello,

It is my understanding that construction of a mountain coaster is being considered in the Cibola National Forest. |
have had family in New Mexico for several generations and we have always visited the Cibola mou tains on our
trips. 1 don't see how this expensive addition is going to bring in extra revenue. There are so many other ways to
get people to come out to enjoy nature as it is, promoting festivals or yearly gatherings that could generate more
income at a fraction of the cost.

I hope the ultimate choice is NO on this project.



